
 

 

Dear Seminole Families, 

 

Happy Summer!  Please take the opportunity to keep your child 

reading this summer and avoid the “summer slide.”  Below you 

will find a simple reading log to be filled out.  Keep this log in an 

important place and return it when school begins on August 11th. 

Our goal is to “Scoop Our Way to the Top”.  Students that return 

their reading log will enjoy an old-fashioned ice cream social with 

their friends, with all the toppings and fixings!  This will also be 

supported by the Summer Bridge teachers if your child is 

attending. 

The goal to be reached is 20-30 minutes, four days a week for 

PreK-1st grade, and 45 minute, four days a week for grades 2nd – 

5th. This will begin on 

Thank you for your participation, 

Mr. Cerreta, Ms. Pembrook and Staff 

  

https://junior2.cumbresblogs.com/2014/2014/ice-cream-by-luz/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-sa/3.0/


Summer Reading Log 

Date Book Entry Minutes 

   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   
   



 


